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ICYMI: Heller Questions Energy Secretary Nominee About Yucca Mountain and Nevada’s Potential for Renewable Energy Development
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) questioned Dr. Ernest Moniz at the Energy and Natural Resources Committee Hearing on his nomination to be the Secretary of Energy. Protecting Yucca Mountain from becoming a nuclear waste storage site and increasing renewable energy development in Nevada were among Heller’s concerns.
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Summary of Questions:
· The people of Nevada deserve to be safe in their own backyards and no amount of reassurance from the federal government will convince us that Nevada should be the nation’s nuclear waste dump. Given your role on the Blue Ribbon Commission and your nomination to head the Department of Energy, do you believe that we should look past Yucca Mountain towards consent based sightings for long-term spent nuclear storage?

· Renewable energy is critically important to Nevada. What role do you see renewable energy playing in our overall energy portfolio?
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